
Hello!

A warm welcome to all our new kindergarten families.  My 
name is Mrs. Wenaas and I am excited that your family will 
be joining our kindergarten community for the 2024-2025 
school year.  Kindergarten is a time for children to expand 
their love of learning, their general knowledge, their ability 
to get along with others and their interest in our 
community. This will be an exciting year filled with new 
friends, adventures and learning opportunities.

I am looking forward to spending the upcoming year 
supporting your child as they grow and mature socially, 
emotionally, and academically, discovering new things about 
themselves, their friends and their world.

I will send an invite to your family to join Class DOJO, an 
app that helps facilitate fast and easy communication 
between teachers and families (works like text messaging). 
Please do not hesitate to contact me throughout the school 
year.  I want to partner with you in supporting your child in 
having a wonderful year on this first step of their 
educational journey so we can instill a lifelong love of 
learning in them.

Have a great summer and see you in September. 

Mrs. Wenaas

Deb Wenaas
Kindergarten Teacher
Fleetwood Bawden School
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